
News Erratum
In the July 2024 issue of the newsletter, the 
article on the Space Medicine Association’s 
Young Investigator Awards, on p. N54, mis-
takenly stated that the first runner-up, 2nd 
LT Alicyn Grete, had been a participant in a 
study “... in a remote location in Africa”. This 
was incorrect and has been revised to read 
“... in a remote location in Utah”. The jour-
nal and the author of the article apologize 
for the mistake.  
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